
 
Thursday, December 11, 2008 

  
 
Public Works Item No. 39 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Authorize negotiation and execution of an Interlocal Agreement between the City of Austin and 
the Texas Department of Transportation for construction (relocation) of Austin Water Utility water lines 
within the State’s roadway construction contract on Old Manor Road at Walnut Creek, in the amount of 
$85,860 plus a $21,465 contingency, for a total amount not to exceed $107,325. 
 
Amount and Source of Funding: Funding is available in the Fiscal Year 2008-2009 Capital Budget of 
the Austin Water Utility. 
 
Fiscal Note: A fiscal note is attached. 
 
For More Information: Adewale Odufuye 974-7119, Kathi Flowers 972-0213, Robin Field 974-7064 
 
Boards and Commission Action: Recommended by the Water and Wastewater Commission. 
 

 
 
This City of Austin improvement consists of construction of 350 linear feet of 8-inch diameter Ductile Iron 
Class 250 Pipe, drain valves, wet connections, gate valves, and other apparatus within Texas 
Department of Transportation (TxDOT) Roadway Construction. All construction dates are dependent 
upon TxDOT letting which is tentatively schedule for September 2009.Due to the potential for unknown 
subsurface conditions and utility conflicts, a 25% contingency has been included to allow for the 
expeditious processing of any change orders. 


